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President receives special from Nigerian leader Buhari
President Yoweri Museveni has received a special message from President Muhammadu Buhari of Nigeria. 
Nigeria Special Envoy, Professor Ibrahim Gambari, delivered the message to President Museveni today at State House, Nakasero. 

Dr. Muhammad Idimi and Ambassador Maurice Ekang accompanied the Special Envoy. 
During the meeting that was attended by State Minister for Regional Affairs, Hon. Philemon Mateke, President Museveni and the Nigerian Envoy discussed matters of mutual interest between the 2 countries – Nigeria and Uganda. END S
